
CITY OF ROMULUS
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
MASTER PLAN AMENDMENT

Pursuant to Michigan Public Act 33 of 2008 (Michigan Planning Enabling Act), notice is hereby
given that the City of Romulus Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on
Monday, September 19, 2016 for the purpose of considering the amended Master Plan for the City
of Romulus.  The public hearing will be held at the Romulus City Hall Council Chambers, 11111
Wayne Road, Romulus, MI 48174-1485.

The Master Plan provides guidance to the Planning Commission and City Council in making future
decisions related to planning and zoning matters. All are encouraged and welcome to attend.  Written
comments may be submitted and should be addressed to Carol Maise, City Planner, Economic
Development Department, 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI  48174-1485.

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk
City of Romulus, Michigan
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